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The first year students of B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. returned to the college for classes this month after completing their four weeks of school observation. During their 
internship they had opportunities to help out in class, take attendance, work with small groups of students, grade student work, assist with lab work and teach 
lessons. They will now follow this up with a report based on a checklist of typical school activities. Their evaluation will be based on their reports, attendance 
regularity and their performance observed by their mentors. The second year batches of both B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. students are continuing their Practice Teaching. 
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SCHOOL INTERNSHIP

SPECIAL HOUR CELEBRATION
World Toilet Day was celebrated on 19th November as a 
special hour event. On this occasion our Chairman M r. 
Ranjit Sinha showed us a video on the contribution of 
Tilothu M ahila M andal in the field of sanitation and hygiene, 
in the local community and beyond. He also explained the 
importance of the 'Open Defecation Free' campaign of the 
Government and how important it is to have toilets in every 
home. 

On 21st November students celebrated World Hello Day in 
the college by greeting each other in various ways and 
languages, and discussed the value of appropriate 
communication in our daily and professional lives. 

International Day for the Elimination of Violence against 
Women was observed on 25th November. On this day 
students discussed the frequent news of atrocities and 
violence against women in the country.  It was concluded 
that every person should take responsibility to talk and act 
against sexual discrimination  and  the violence  in any form.   

Constitution Day was celebrated on 26th November. On this 
day a video clip was shown to the students about the making 
of our Constitution. Later, the students were divided into two 
groups and a quiz was conducted on the history of the 
Constitution and important dates and events. 

Sri Ranjit Sinha speaking about World Toilet Day

Richa Prakash speaking on violence against women

Radhe Krishna Pal speaking on World Hello Day

students watching video on Constitution Day

AKU INSPECTION
An unannounced inspection was conducted by a 
two- member team from Aryabhatta Knowledge 
University to obtain first- hand information 
regarding the conduct of B.Ed. course. They 
inspected admissions, and the attendance of the 
students and faculty. They also interacted with our 
students and the faculty. 

At the end of the day they were satisfied with their 
findings especially the attendance and performance 
of  our students. The report of the inspection will be 
sent to NCTE and the Governor's Office. AKU inspection team with our Principal and the students

STUDENT'S ARENA

I learnt so many things from my school observation, especially classroom observation. I saw how 
teachers manage their classrooms, how a classroom is arranged and how teachers interact with their 
students and much more. I also talked to the school administrator M s. Sangeeta M ishra and the 
school secretary M s. Ranjana Sinha M adam. I asked about the school management , mission and 
vison of the school. They are very cooperative and helpful. They talked with me very well. I also got 
chance to teach during my observation. M y first teaching experience taught me alot about what it 
means to be a teacher and I learnt a lot about myself as a future educator. I really feel glad for the 
golden chance to do my observation in such  a  prestigious  institution  and  excited  for  the  
upcoming  teaching  practice  next  year.                                -  Shabana Parween (B.Ed, FY)

In the 21st century the sources of 
knowledge have totally transformed or we 
can also say that the perception has totally 
changed. In ancient times Brahmins were 
considered the only source of transmitting 
knowledge. No one at that time could have
imagined that things would change to this extent in 
upcoming times. That even an  individual  who was 
ineligible to gain knowledge in the Gurukul can one day 
become a Guru himself. In today's time education and 
knowledge is a right of every individual and Government 
has passed legislation to enable this. In my view point this 
is a great change towards the creation of a better and 
happy environment.          

         -  Ramita Rawat (B.Ed, FY)

Bihar School Examination Board (BSEB) Patna 
has announced that the admissions to the 
D.El.Ed. course from the 2020- 22 session will 
happen by a statewide Common Entrance 
Test(CET). Online applications for the CET 
will be accepted between 5th and 14th 
December 2019 on the BSEB portal. 

For B.Ed admissions to the 2020- 22 batch, 
Lalit Naryan M ithila University, Darbhanga 
will conduct the CET.  Online forms will be 
available from 5th February 2020.

ADMISSIONS '2020-22'

M y Teaching Observation Experience is one that I will definitely not forget , it was 
truly the experience of a lifetime. M y school observation started on  11th October 
and ended on 16th November 2019. This was for one month which I did not realize 
how quickly it passed. I did my observation in Amaltas N iketan school. In the 
begining I was a little nervous about how I would do all this but as the days passed 
it became easier for me. M y mentor Biru Paksh Sir also helped me a lot.
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